Recognizing that there is no single approach to preventing the spread of COVID-19, we are incorporating a number of strategies to
minimize risk to our community: the universal wearing of face coverings (other than in private residential spaces or offices),
maintaining safe physical distances, limits on mass gatherings, practicing good public health hygiene and monitoring our
health closely. Limiting virus transmission will rely on all members of the Kenyon community practicing safe and healthy behaviors.




